
NRW remains social! 
 
Demonstration on 13.11.2024 in 
Düsseldorf 
 
 
The draft budget for 2025 of the government of 
North Rhine-Westphalia (NRW) proposes cuts of 
83 million euros in many social services. We will 
not accept this! If these cuts are implemented, 
they will have visible and tangible consequences 
for many people in our state. The social 
infrastructure will be weakened and support services for many groups 
will be reduced. Providers, employees and volunteers in the social sector 
will face even greater burdens. With this draft budget, the government of 
North Rhine-Westphalia (NRW) will further intensify shortage 
management in welfare and social work. 
We demand more support for social institutions than just empty 
promises. 
 
We will demonstrate together for this on 13 November 2024 in 
Düsseldorf! Join us and take to the streets - to keep NRW social! 
 

• 12:05 Uhr: Rally at Rheinwiesen Düsseldorf (between Rheinknie-
Brücke und Oberkasseler Brücke) 

  


